

# THE CHILDREN'S CAMPUS OF CHAPEL HILL OCTOBER NEWSLETTER ROOM 2

# **Dear Parents:**

We have such an exciting month ahead of us! The children will be involved in so many fun projects throughout October. We have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know all of your children these past few weeks.

We will be learning about Autumn and the beautiful colors that Fall brings. We will learn about orange, red, yellow and brown. We are so excited to learn about Fire Safety and if any friends have toy Fire Trucks at home and would like to share with the class you are more than welcome to bring your truck for show and tell. We will also discuss spiders and other animals that go bump in the night. Halloween will be fun and we cannot wait to sing "Trick or Treat" Wrapping up we will talk about our body and why it is so important to take good care of them.

As the cooler weather approaches, jackets, hats and gloves will take up a lot of space in the cubbies.

Besides these cooler weather items, each cubby should only have one change of clothing and one small lovey.

Ms. Evelyn & Ms. Stephanie

# **Weekly Themes:**

October 2-6: Autumn, Leaves, Apples

October 9-13: Fire Safety

October 16-20: Spiders and Nocturnal Animals

October 23-27: Pumpkins to Halloween

October 30-Nov 3: Our Body

# **Home Connection:**

We invite you to talk to your children about fire safety in the home. Please review and practice your family's escape plan.

We love for the children to bring in theme related books and pictures to share with their friends. Please write your child's name in his or her book before bringing it in to share.

### **Reminders:**

\*October 9-13th: Fire Prevention Week

\*October 5th: Autumn/Halloween Story Telling

\*Each family bring in a small pumpkin by **October 17th** 

\*October 20th: Children's Campus Pumpkin Patch